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NOTICE OF APPROVAL OF CHANGE TO PART D OF THE HS1 NETWORK 
CODE  
 
1. This notice is given under Condition C2.3 of the HS1 Network Code.  Terms 
defined in the HS1 Network Code have the same meaning in this notice. References 
in this notice to Conditions are references to Conditions of the HS1 Network Code. 

2. HS1 Limited (“HS1”) submitted Proposal for Change of Part D under 
Condition C2.1 on 24 December 2012. HS1 has also submitted a written 
memorandum explaining the reasons for the proposed changes and details of the 
result of the consultation process as required by Condition C2.1a and C2.1b. 

3. ORR now gives notice to HS1 that it approves the Proposal for Change for the 
purpose of Condition C2.3. 

 

 

Brian Kogan 
Deputy Director, Railway Markets and Economics 
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